
Dear Reviewer 

 

Thank you for your guidance. 

We would like to reply to your points. 

First of all, since molecular pathological examination could not be performed, it 

is described in the text. 

For the figure, we will correct it if you point out what points should be corrected. 

This time, I sent it in Power Point format.  

The typos were corrected as much as possible.  

Thank you very much.  

Best regard.  

 

Shuzo Kohno,  

The Jikei University Katsushika Medical Center, 6-41-2 Aoto, Katsushika-ku, Tokyo 125-8061, 

Japan. 

Telephone; +81-3-3603-2111 

Fax: +81-03-3838-9945 

Email: s-kohno@jikei.ac.jp 

 


